
Town of Hamilton 
Legal Notice 

 
Due to public health and safety concerns related to COVID-19, the Town of Hamilton’s 

Zoning Board of Appeals will not be meeting in-person. In accordance with the 

Governor’s Executive Order 202.1, the July 21, 2020, 7:00 p.m. meeting will be held via 

ZOOM videoconferencing, a transcript will be provided at a later date. The public will 

have an opportunity to see and hear the meeting live and provide comments. This is a 

continuation of a Public Hearing that started on June 30, 2020. 

 

The purpose of the hearing is to hear public comments regarding an application 

made by Attorney Paul Curtin, dated May 13, 2020 for a proposed Area Variance. 

This project, located on Spring Street, identified as Tax Parcel #154.-1-7.2, in the 

Town of Hamilton. The proposed project will be a residence on a substandard lot (.72 

acres). Variances will be needed for lot size, and road frontage. 

 
Please email s.reymers@townofhamiltonny.org for the Zoom link or with any questions 
about accessing the videoconference.  Please direct any comments by mail to the Town 
Office or by email at deputyclerk@townofhamiltonny.org. Communications in writing 
in relation thereto may be filed with the Town Clerk’s office. 
 

Thank you, 

 

Harmon Hoff, Chair 

Hamilton Zoning Board of Appeals 
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